
07/30 Holly Clark 
07/31 Larry Mossor 
08/02 Sally King 
08/03 Susie Hein 
08/03 Mark Irwin 
08/05 Danielle Owen 
08/05 Xander Smith 
08/05 Caroline Thompson 
08/07 Susan Wanner 
08/08 Dolly Cairns 
08/08 Susie Wright 
08/11 Nicki Clawson 
08/15 Nikki Barr 
08/16 Cora Owen 
08/18 Noel Bacon 
08/18 Wyatt Clawson 
08/19 Don Murphy 
08/21 Erna Atkins 
08/23 Dolores Lindenbaum 
08/24 Kaitlyn Chase 
08/24 Crista Radel 
08/27 Diane Irwin 

Anniversaries 
07/29/1967 Kathy &  
John Gabber 
08/10/1985 Erica & 
Richard Knowles 
08/12/1995 Andrea & 
Michael Moore 
08/19/2011 Brooke & Tyler Smith 
08/29/1981 MaryKay & Mike Jezewski

IMPORTANT UPCOMING DATES
School supply assembly 08/06 
Committee meetings 08/07 
Fun Factory meeting 08/11 

Mary & Martha resume 08/12 
Church Council 08/14 
Salt & Light meal 08/17 

Peace Release
July 28-August 10, 2019

Scripture Readers 
07/28 C. Brothers 
08/04 K. Criswell 
08/11 A. Fowler 
08/18 K. Thompson 
08/25 MK Jezewski 
Nursery  
07/28 D. Wessels, K. Wahl 
08/04 S. Rupert, C. Fannin 
08/11 A. González, R. Thompson 
08/18 P. Malavite, A. Moore 
08/25 L. Porrazzo, C. May 
Communion Assistants  
07/28 R. Wessels, S. & R. Wanner 
08/11 K. Criswell, D. Malavite, A. Kreiner 
08/25 MK Jezewski, G. Habrun, C. Brothers 

Bread Bakers  
07/28 J. Sankovich 
08/11 G Radel, Sr. 
08/25 G. Radel, Sr. 

Custodial Duties 
Sanctuary & balcony Loutzenhiser 
Sanctuary  Loutzenhiser 
Balcony & narthex  Loutzenhiser 
Classrooms D. Brothers 
Kitchen & fellowship hall D. Brothers 
Nursery, cafe & choir K. Gabber 
Restrooms G. Habrun 
Offices ML Loutzenhiser

BIRTHDAYS & ANNIVERSARIES 
FOR AUGUST

SAINTS IN SERVICE FOR AUGUST 

PICK A NUMBER, ANY NUMBER! 
Want to support our congregation's elementary school 
students as they begin a new school year, often an anxious 
time for them? On Sunday, August 4, there will be a special 
bulletin board in the narthex. On it, will be envelopes 
marked boy or girl and identified by a number. Each 
envelope will contain a name of one of our elementary 
children, their own prayer requests, a blank card with their 
address on it to send them a positive note, and a small 
backpack blessing token they can easily keep with them. 
Feel free to add to this with a book, gift card, etc., if you 
desire. Please encourage our young church members, as 
they start a brand new school year, by picking a number! 

PEACE DELIVERS SOME LOVE TO CSHS TEACHERS  
Our congregation is baking dozens of cookies to bring to Canton South High 
School teachers and staff during their in-service day on Monday, August 19. We 
will be delivering them with a care note 
and a Bible verse to encourage them as 
they prepare for the new school year. If 
you are willing and able to help with 
baking cookies, delivering them, or 
writing notes please contact pastor soon!



CHILD CARE POSITION AVAILABLE 
The Friend-Ship Child Care 
Center at North Industry 
Christian Church is currently 
in need of filling three full 
time positions. This is a 40 

hour per week position, with no 
evenings or weekends, caring for 
children ages 6 weeks to 5 years. 
A m o n g t h e re q u i re m e n t s t h e 
appl icant must at tend church 
regularly, be 18 years old or older, 
have a high school diploma or 
equivalent and be physically able to 
interact with the children.  Starting pay 
is minimum wage with performance 
based raises yearly, paid vacations, 
paid holidays, paid training. This 
p o s i t i o n o f f e r s a g r e a t w o r k 
e n v i r o n m e n t . E m a i l 
Jtaylor@nicconline.com for more 
details.

CARD SHOWER 
Each month we choose a name from 
our list of members who are home 
bound and unable to worship with us. 
Throughout the month we send cards 
and notes to help brighten their days 
and let them know they are in our 
thoughts and prayers. Many of our 
recipients have expressed sincere 
appreciation for the thoughtfulness of 
the congregation. Our card shower 
recipient for August is: 

Mrs. Erna Atkins 
 1515 Bywood St. SE 
 Canton, OH 44707-1219 
  

RESULTS OF CHARITY AUCTION 
The Bridge Point Charity Auction of 
July 20, 2019, provided approximately 
$3,000.00 to help support the mission 
of Bridge Point in this community. 
Thank you for your participation.

MEAL MINISTRY ASSISTANT NEEDED 
Refuge of Hope is now hiring a Meal 
Ministry Assistant, full time Monday-
Friday, late morning until 6:30 p.m., with 
a Saturday rotation for lunch. Training 
for this position will be provided. 
Previous experience in a commercial 
kitchen is helpful but not necessary. 
Please submit your resume to Tim 
O’Neill at toneill@refugeofhope.org. 

They hope to fill this position 
as soon as possible and ask 
for our prayers in this 
matter.

ADDRESS CHANGE 
Theresa Cheviron has a new address: 

Mrs. Theresa Cheviron 
House of Loreto Room C33 
2812 Harvard Ave. NW 
Canton, OH 44709 

Theresa always enjoys 
h e a r i n g f r o m h e r 
church family.

SUPPLY PACK ASSEMBLY DAY 
On  Tuesday, August 6, at 6 pm, 
volunteers are needed to assemble school 
supply packs with donated school 
supplies for Canton South students. We 
need 10-12 people to meet at Bridge 

Point on 45th Street to 
help with this project.  
Please notify pastor 
soon if you are able to 
help with this project!

SUMMER CHOIR -   
It’s fun. It’s casual. It’s something you 
should try! It is called Summer Choir and it 
will be held Sunday, August 11.  
Summer Choir is new, and for people of all 
ages and all levels of musical abilities.  
Invite your friends and family members to 
join you August 11. We will meet at 8:45 
a.m. in the choir room and sing during the  
worship service at 9:30 a.m. Dress as you 
normally do for worship.    
For more information contact Jim Storry.

FUN FACTORY MEETING 
Sunday, August 11 , 
following worship in the 
cafe there will be a 
planning meeting for Fun Factory for 
the 2019/20 school year. If you are 
interested in helping with this 
outreach, please plan on attending. 
Thank you.

mailto:Jtaylor@nicconline.com
mailto:Jtaylor@nicconline.com

